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Project Number F-23-NQ-01 May 2025 

May 9th, 2025 

To All Bidders of F-23-NQ-01: 

Please note: the following addendum applies to F-23-NQ-01 and shall be taken into consideration when preparing 
bid documents.  

Project Specifications 

Section 00 21 13, Instructions to Bidders Closing Date: Please note that the submission date has been extended to 
May 20, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. Atlantic Time. Contractors shall submit the bid in accordance with Item 1.15. 

A signed copy of each Addendum must also be included with the bid submission. Failure to include this 
Addendum may be cause for rejection.  

If you have any questions, please contact our office by email at mohamed.osman@afnwa.ca 

ALL OTHER SPECIFICATIONS, TERMS AND CONDITIONS REMAIN UNCHANGED. 

Acknowledgement by Bidder: 

Company Name: _________________________  

Print Name: _____________________________  

Signed: ______________________________ 

Date: ______________________________ 

End of Addendum #5 
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